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Hello fellow MOW folks and welcome to the next installment of the MOW Weekly 
Update.  You need the news and we give you a brief update weekly, or when we get a 
chance to send it out. There is an off site event occurring this weekend, it kind of popped 
up just this last week so be sure to take a look for the weekend. Without much more 
useless typing let’s get to the updating. 
 
WEEK IN REVIEW: 
 
Tuesday:   We worked in the shop and did good things.  Some things were better than 
others but all things were good.  Gene, Pat, and Cliff worked on the manlift.  Heather and 
Richard did stuff, and Mike Harris was very productive. 
 
Thursday:  More work in the shop. Richard and Heather went and collected pallets for 
MOW.  Cliff worked on steps for the manlift.  While Chris and John worked on moving 
the MOW fire truck. 
   
Saturday:  We had a great crew on Saturday.  We went out the switch #14 and continued 
to change ties.  We changed out 8 more switch ties, and tamped the switch again with its 
new ties.  This means we have now changed most of the ties in the switch.  We can now 
look at leveling the switch to get it back into full service.   
 
WEEK AHEAD: 
 
Tuesday:  We will be working in the shops.  We have work to do on the fire truck to 
prepare it for the weekend.  Meet shop at 3:00 p.m. if able to escape the jaws of paid 
service, or 5:00 p.m. for those still slaves to the man! 
 
Thursday:  We will meet at the shops at 5:00 p.m. as normal. We will load the fire truck 
for the weekend. 
 
!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!IMPORTANT EVENT!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
 
Saturday:  WE ARE GOING TO TAKE THE FIRE TRUCK TO IONE AND WE 
NEED FOLKS FROM MOW TO PARTICIPATE.  We meet at the shops EARLY 
at 6:30 a.m. so we can be in IONE in time to get the fire truck set on the rails.  We 
will be operating the fire truck in IONE for their rail festival all day.  Great fun  
 
Sunday:  We will return to IONE to operate the fire truck and bring it back to 
Sacramento that afternoon. 
 
IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN GOING WE NEED YOUR HELP!  PLEASE 
RSVP TO THIS EMAIL YOUR INTENTION AND IF YOU PLAN TO ATTEND 
SATURDAY OR SUNDAY OR EVEN BETTER BOTH! 
 



See you out on the line, 
 
John, Sandy, and Chris 


